
Kris and Nikki’s 

March Newsletter 

Donation needed 

this month is a   

double package of 

wipes  

Thank you! 

Happy 1st birthday to: 

Riley on the 2nd, 

Quinn on the 9th and 

Emma on the 9th! 

Please remember to 

remove your shoes 

before entering the 

baby rooms. We like 

to keep the floors 

clean and dry for 

the babies. 

Thank you! 

If you would like to, please bring in an updated family 

picture for us to display in our room! 

Visit our website @ www.camelotchildrenscenter.com 

Happy  

St. Patrick’s  

Day! 

Just a reminder: 
If your child is    

going to the doctor 
for a 9, 12, or 15 
month check up, 
ask us for a blue 

health report sheet. 
Please return to us, 

along with a      
current shot re-

cord.   
Thank You! 

Happy  

Easter! 

 

March 21st is World Down Syndrome day, so wear your 

mismatched socks!! 

We would like 

to welcome 

Everly and her 

family to our 

classroom! 


